November Sports Newsletter


Our soccer season is winding down, with most of our games already played. Our final regular season game will be against the HEAT on Tuesday, November 8th. JV has been playing very hard, coming up just short in a couple of 1 goal losses. The last game against Family Of Christ, the team went into an overtime shootout, but fell in penalty kicks. Great effort from our young team. Our Varsity team has had a great season so far, being 5-0 up to now. We have won 2 games in penalty kick shootouts. What an exciting way to win a game. Great job Varsity! We will find out about the end of season tournament by the end of this week. The tournament starts next week. Come out and support our teams. 


Our next after school sport will start soon after the soccer season comes to a close. Flag Football is offered to any student in grades 4-8 that is interested in being part of a team, learning some great football skills, and having fun. We will send out more information about the start of the season as we get the season scheduled. We hope to see  many students out on the football field having a great time. Be on the lookout for info on when practice will start for the Flag Football season soon.

Thanks,

Coach Weiss
